
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, December 4th 

St. Paul Church Hall      1:00—5:45 pm 

A Blood Drive will be held at St Paul Church in Honor of 
Daniela, a little girl with a rare blood disorder. Saint Paul 
School alum, Grayson Barnes and her family are coordi-

nating this event. It will be on December 4th from 1:00pm 
to 5:45pm in the Church Hall.  

To schedule an appointment, please call  

1-800-RED CROSS. 


